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. DEC 2§ 1982
- Washington Public Power Supply System -2-

As indicated in your letter, the presented facts in the SALP report are
substantially correct. We acknowledge your statement that the omission of

other facts resulted in a report that lacks some balance and perhaps perspective.
In some cases we did not acknowledge that corrective actions had been planned or
were in proaress which were impacted by the deferral of construction activities.
Your letter further states that actions taken to date have resolved some of the
concerns fdentified in our SALP Report. It may be beneficial for use to meet

in the near future or at the time of the resumption of construction, to review
again with you our Board's findings which we believe to be factual. OJur review
of your response has not altered our conclusion of the need for increased
attention on the part of the Supply System to correct th: identified weaknesses,
As mentioned above, your letter of November 23, 1982, complete with enclosures,
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room with our SALP report,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2,790(a), a copy of this letter and its enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room. MNo reply to this letter is
required. When construction resumes, vour initiatives in response to our

SALP Report will be closely examined by our staff and the expected improvements
will be reflected in future SALP reports,

Sincerely,

R. H. Engelken
RPegional Administrator

Enclosures:
As stated

cc w/o enclosures:

bee:  RSB/Document Control Desk (RINS)
Distributed by RV:

State of A (Lewis)

Enaelken (1tr)

Resident Insnector (A. Toth)




ENCLOSURE 1

MEETING ATTENDEES

Nuclear Requlatory Commission

Hernan, Licensing Project Manager, NRR

Dodds, Reactor Projects Section No. 1, Region V
Faulkenberry, Deputy Administrator, Region V
Sternberg, Reactor Projects Branch No. 1, Chief
. Toth, Senior Resident Inspector

O™V

Washington Public Power Supply System

. Mazur, Director of Operations

Bibb, Power Generation Director

. Bouchey, Safety and Security Director

Garvin, Manager Quality Performance and Measurements
Glasscock, Quality Assurance Director

Honekamp, Technical Specialist

Hood, Acting Assistant Program Director

Edwards, WNP-1 Project Quality Assurance Manaaer, Acting
Root, WNP-1 Acting Program Director

Shen, Technical Director

Renberger, Deputy Director, Technology

O UVEOOCTMLCIDILUIHIED

Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council (Washington State)

G. H. Hansen, Senior Engineer

Bonneville Power Administration

C. Bryant, Senior Project Engineer



